PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT
Randall Boulevard and Oil Well Road Corridor Study

Collier County Project No.:60065
Collier County, Florida

Collier County will conduct a kickoff public information meeting for the Randall
Boulevard and Oil Well Road Corridor Study, in Collier County, Florida.
The kickoff public information meeting will be held on Wednesday
March 22, 2017, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the UF/IFAS Extension Office,
14700 Immokalee Road, Naples, FL 34120. The meeting will be an open house
format and participants are welcome to attend any time between 6:00 p.m. and
8:00 p.m. The purpose of the project is to enhance overall traffic operations and
safety conditions to serve future travel demand while minimizing impacts to the
surrounding environment. The study team will evaluate potential improvements
to existing Randall Boulevard, Oil Well Road, Desoto Boulevard and Everglades
Boulevard, as well as potential corridors on a new alignment. This public meeting
is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to express their
views concerning the location, conceptual design, and social, economic, and
environmental effects of the proposed improvements. Collier County staff and
project team representatives will be available to answer questions. Project
information will be on display. For additional information about the study you may
visit the project website at: http://www.colliergov.net/randalloilwell; or contact
Collier County Project Manager Lorraine Lantz, by phone at (239) 252-5779 or
by email at LorraineLantz@colliergov.net. Two or more members of the Board of
County Commissioners (BCC) may be present and may participate at this public
information meeting. The subject matter of this meeting may be an item for
discussion and action at a future BCC meeting.

Persons with disabilities who may require special accommodations at the
meeting under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, or persons who
require translation services (free of charge) should contact Lorraine Lantz at
(239) 252-5779 or by e-mail at LorraineLantz@colliergov.net, at least seven (7)
days before the meeting. This project is being developed in compliance with Title
VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes. Public participation is
solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability
or family status. Si usted requiere servicios de traduccion, de forma gratuita, por
favor pdngase en contacto con Sol Garcia llamando al 407-650-2192.

Wednesday, March 22, 2017
G200 pam. to 600 pm,
UFMIFAS Extension Ofice
147 Immaokalee Road
Maples, FL 34120
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